
February 29, 2016 

 
YI-TING CHEN 
Wenzao Ursuline University of Languages 
97067@mailwzu.edu.tw 
 

 

Dear proponent(s): 

 
We are pleased to inform you that your proposal entitled ‘Rethinking PF Disjunction 
Theorem from Amis-Chinese Codeswitching’ has been accepted for PAPER 
presentation at the 26th Annual Meeting of the SouthEast Asian Linguistic Society 
(SEALS26), to be held in Manila, The Philippines, on May 26-28, 2016. 

Do take note of the following important points: 

1.  Please confirm your participation by March 31 by sending a copy of the final 
version of your abstract for inclusion in the ‘Book of Abstracts’;  

2.   Each individual session is 30-minute long (20 minutes for the presentation and 10 
for the Q&A). You will be notified once the Program Schedule becomes 
available; 

3.   As a presenter, you may also be asked to chair a block of sessions (2-3 papers). 
We will contact you soon about this. 

 

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to email me.  Meanwhile, 
please visit our website and social media accounts for updates. We look forward to 
welcoming you in Manila! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
SHIRLEY N. DITA, Ph.D. 
Convener, SEALS26 

        seals26.manila@gmail.com 
  
 


